
Media Leaders 
Summit 2024

‘What is the Youth’s Place in African Media’

Join us for the inaugural edition of The 

Digizens’ Circle: Young 
Africa Speaks! 
This engaging event will mark the kickoff of the 
AllAfrica Media Leaders’ SummitAllAfrica Media Leaders’ Summit on May 8th, 2024, in 
Nairobi, Kenya. The event will be hosted at the University 
of Nairobi and is open to all African youth. 

The event aims to engage young digital natives and 
amplify their perspectives on the state of African media. 

The theme of the event will be: 

The youth of Africa are powerful and are the promise of the continent's future. They have a lot to say but 
due to cultural norms and fear of rejection or judgment, many are stifled. Some are brave enough to 
speak up but alone, they cannot speak for all of Africa's youth. The youth are adept at all things tech 
and social media, with many having some digital or online presence. 

The 2024 AllAfrica Public Youth Debate which will be named The Digizens’ Circle: Young Africa Speaks, 
aims to harness this and use it to gain the opinions of our youth. To aid this experience, the debate will 
make use of various digital tools and each youth participant is required to bring a smartphone. 

Don’t miss out — Don’t miss out — 

   Register now using this link 

and be part of this vital conversation! 
We look forward to seeing you there!

Kind regards,

The AllAfrica Media Leaders’ 
Summit Team

https://youth.allafricamediasummit.africa/

